Extension of deadline for Advert No. 4 of
December 2022

The Health Service Commission informs the general public that
the closing date for Advert No. 4 of December 2022 has been
extended from Friday 30" December 2022 to Monday 9"

January 2023.

New Nomenclature for Anaesthetic
Officers

The Health Service Commission would like to inform all
concerned as follows:

1. The posts of Senior Anaesthetic Officer, Scale U4 and
Anaesthetic Officer, Scale U5 were among those
advertised by the Health Service Commission under Advert
No. 4 of December 2022.

2. The new Schemes of Service for the Anaesthesia Cadre
issued by Ministry of Public Service under Circular
Standing Instruction No. 4 of 2022 dated 29" September
2022, re-designated the post of Senior Anaesthetic Officer,



Scale U4 to Senior Assistant Anaesthetic Officer, Scale
U4.

3. Similarly, the post of Anaesthetic Officer, Scale U5 was
re-designated to Assistant Anaesthetic Officer, Scale
U5.

4. The Health Service Commission shall, therefore, process
all the relevant applications in line with the new Schemes

of Service.

All inconveniences are regretted.



